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Comments: The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) staff has reviewed the public scoping notice for

the Dry Riverside Plan Update.  If this project impacts the MDT right-of-way or requires additional highway

approaches, please contact Justun Juelfs (jjuelfs@mt.gov) or Rebecca Franke (rfranke@mt.gov) for permitting

requirements. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review this project.

 


